
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

As a continuation of our ‘healthy eating’ initiative in school, we would like to offer children the 

option of ordering a packed lunch from school on days when they are off site on school visits.  

 

The cost of this packed lunch is £2.50, the same as a normal school meal and payment made via 

ParentPay. If your child is entitled to free school meals there will be no charge. 

 

If you would like to order a packed lunch please complete the attached form and return it to school 

as soon as possible 

 

Thank You 

 

 

 

 

Packed Lunch Order Form 

 

Name……………………………………… Class……………………………. 

 

 

Visit to ………………………………………….. Date of visit………………………… 

 

Please tick the choice of sandwich: 

  

Cheese     

     With Salad    White Roll 

Egg 

 

Tuna     Without Salad   Wholemeal Roll 

 

 

Your child will also receive: 

 

Home-made biscuit 

 

Yoghurt 

 

Piece of fruit 

 

Bottle of Still Water 330ml  

 

 

 

 


